
Dear Parent/Carer           
 
Your student is participating in TrackSAFE Education: Rail Safety for Schools, a rail safety education initiative designed for students to learn about 
train and track safety.  
 
We ask teachers to take photos and/or film their students participating in the lessons, and/or samples of their work. We provide a secure upload 
facility for teachers to share these items with us. We will use the photos, videos and student work samples to promote your school and your student’s 
achievements to the community, and to promote the program to teachers across Australia via our website, social media and other forums, such as 
at teacher conferences. They can also help us review and evaluate the resources to ensure they continue to meet the needs of schools. 
 
The school is seeking your permission to photograph and/or film your student during their participation in the lessons, and to share their work with 
us. We have attached a permission slip which you need to return to the teacher by the date requested. 
 
If you have any questions, please ask the teacher or feel free to contact us at info@tracksafeeducation.com.au. You can also visit our website 
at tracksafeeducation.com.au for further information, and to see how student images, videos and work samples are used. 
 
Kind Regards 
The TrackSAFE Education Team 
A TrackSAFE Foundation initiative 
 
 
(Please tick the applicable response)  
 

 I give permission for the teacher to take photos/video of my student and samples of their work and submit them to TrackSAFE, who will 
use them to share with the community; evaluate and promote the TrackSAFE Education: Rail Safety for Schools program. 

 

 I do not give permission for photos of/videos of/work samples from my student to be taken and shared with TrackSAFE. 
 
 
Student Name _____________________________________ Date ________________ 
 
 
Name _____________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Signed ____________________________ (Parent/Carer)   
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